
The Town of Moriah Town Board held a Public Hearing on July 14, 2016 at 5:45pm at the Town 

of Moriah Court House, 42 Park Place, Port Henry, New York, to discuss the 2016 CDBG grant 

application for wastewater in Witherbee.   

 

Present: Thomas Scozzafava  Supervisor 

  Paul Salerno   Councilman 

Lucille Carpenter  Councilwoman 

  Thomas Anderson  Councilman 

  Timothy Garrison  Councilman 

 

Absent: N/A 

   

 

Others Present:  Bill Trybendis, Rose French, Town Clerk 

 

Supervisor Scozzafava opened the public hearing at 5:45pm by saluting the flag; he then read the 

legal notice calling for the public hearing. 

 

The Supervisor discussed the grant.  It will be for Sewer on Wasson Street, Witherbee Road and 

Lamos Lane in Witherbee.  He explained that this grant is not guaranteed and it is based on need.   

 

No one from the public spoke. 

 

The hearing closed at 5:49pm. 

 

 

 

       ____________________________________ 

       Town Clerk 

 

 

 


